
NEWS FEOM THE NORTHEAST 
 

As we are still trying to get out of the grips of winter, camper 
applications are beginning to come in for the 2018 season at Camp 
NEOFA.  Some of these campers need our help. 
 
Each year we get requests from parents who cannot afford the entire 
cost of a week of camp for their children. As the economy seems to be 
unsteady, so are these needs.  
 
The Northeast has a Campership Fund, whose only purpose is to 
supplement fees so that well deserving campers can enjoy the 
experience of a week of wilderness camping.  This is where you come 
in. 
 
Can you or your lodge afford to send a donation to the Campership 
Fund, to be used only for the purpose of helping deserving kids attend 
camp?   A week of camp costs $325 this year, but any amount will be 
greatly appreciated.  Thanks in advance for any help you can give these 
kids. 
 


